
The WAO Public School Education Foundation met on November 17th at the WAOHS Library.  Members 
present were Melanie Nelson, Carol Bowman, Carol Sedgeman, Dewey Swanson, Darren Carlson, and 
Pam Jubie. Also attending were Sally Roller and Jordan Johnson, school board liaisons. Michelle Senger, 
Frandsen Bank and Wealth Management, was also present for part of the meeting.  

Some highlights from the meeting are:  

• Michelle Senger of Frandsen Bank and Wealth Management updated the board on the status of 
the Foundation’s investment portfolio. 

• After much discussion and weighing of our options, a motion passed to retire the annual baked 
potato supper at this time.  

• The winning ticket for the high-heeled quilt raffle will be drawn during the Elementary Christmas 
concert on Tuesday, December 7. Carol Sedgeman and Melanie Nelson will be present to sell 
last-minute raffle tickets and draw for the winner. 

• All information for the fall “Connections” should be turned in as soon as possible and copies 
should be mailed out shortly after Thanksgiving.  

• A promotional flyer for the Ed. Foundation cookbooks will be distributed to students along with 
the elementary Christmas newsletter. A stack of these flyers will also be placed on the 
gymnasium admission desk during games for attendees to see and take if they wish. 

• Arizona and Florida alumni gatherings will be held February 19, 2022. 
• Donations and memorials for November were approved. 

Next meeting will be January 19 at 5:30 pm at the WAOHS Library. 


